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The Jump Rope for the Heart campaign is 

completed.  Thank you for your donations.  Our 

closing Jump Rope for the Heart event will be held 

on Monday, June 2nd.  Students come prepared to 

have fun in the sun! 

    

Star Readers . . .  

These students were recognized as Star Readers 

for the month of May: Emma Hanrahan, Brian 

Hughes, Luise Lasangue, Kaitlyn Mason, Zachary 

Soucy, Valerie Clarke, Paige Titus, Brayley Smith, 

Jensen Soucy, Jake Landry 

 

Caught You at Your Best Students for May:  

Devan Parlee, Luise Lasangue, Eugene Long, 

Morgan Profit, Grace Lawrence, and Zachary 

Soucy 

 Congratulations!! 

 

 

Looking for Quality After-School Care? 

The Apohaqui Village Clubhouse,  

After-School Program is open daily 

from 2-6. We enjoy group play, art 

projects, science days, computer lab 

time, free play, and also homework 

time. For further information please 

call 433-2273. 

 

Attention Students! 

Talent Show 
There will be a Talent Show Friday, June 20th for 

the students by the students.  See Mr. Britten 

with your idea for the show!  

 

Reminders 
 

Tuesday, September 2nd, 2014 - School re-

opens.  School supply lists will be sent home with 

your child’s report card and posted on our school 

website.  Have a safe and happy summer! 

 

Next year’s school calendar dates will be put on 

the District and school websites as soon as it is 

approved. 

 

In the Fall of 2014, there will be staggered entry 

for Kindergarten students as has been the 

practice in the past. Details on this will follow. 

 

 

Thank you for your support of our 

Mother’s Day Sale.  The students had great fun 

and $146.10 was raised. 

 

 

NOTE: Hot Lunch and milk programs will finish 

on June 13th. These will not be available during 

the last week of school. 

  

 
Reduce – Reuse – Recycle – The Green Team will 

be doing the draw for an E-Reader on June 20th.  

Students receive one ballot for the draw for every 

5 batteries and additional ballots are given for 

larger items such as ink cartridges, cell phone, old 

laptops and digitals cameras. This prize is being 

donated by the Home & School.   

 

Parent School Support Committee 

The final PSSC meeting of the school year will 

take place at AES on Thursday, June 4th at 

6pm. 

HOME & SCHOOL NEWS 
POOL PARTY! -  (Note date change) 

The End of Year Celebration Party will take place 

at the PotashCorp Civic Centre on Friday, June 

13th, complete with swimming, snacks and other 

fun activities, followed by a lunch back at the 

school.  Volunteers are needed to make this event 

possible. Watch for a letter including details, and a 

permission slip that must be signed and returned.  

2014/15 Membership Early Bird Draw - The Home 

and School Association is offering an Early Bird 

Membership Draw!  Anyone who becomes a member 

for the 2014/15 school year before June 16th, 

2014, gets a chance to win an E-reader!  This is 

open to anyone, including those who have a student 

enrolled for Kindergarten this fall.  A letter has 

been sent home with details. 

The final AES Home & School Meeting will be 

held on Wednesday, June 4th at 7pm - all are 

welcome to attend.  There will be discussion on 

next years’ fundraisers/events so those who wish 

to have input are encouraged to attend.  Elections 

for incoming Home and School Executive Positions 

will be held during this meeting.   If you are 

considering offering for any positions, or have any 

questions, please contact current President, 

Joellen Landry at joellenlandry@hotmail.ca or 333-

7012.   

We will be planting marigolds during June 

weather permitting. 

Father’s Day Trees  

 

For Father’s Day we will 

promote our “Go Green” theme and provide funds 

for our playground.  Each child will be provided an 

evergreen tree to plant and care for together!  

These will be brought home on Thursday, June 

12th.  Your generous donations will be collected for 

our playground fund.  Thank you in advance! 
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